
Year 5: Lewis Latimer: helped to 
invent the electric light bulb
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Newsletter

more news on the website- click here     

Governor Day 2025

Music Mark 2024-5 Healthy Schools Silver 2024-5

Our school governors visited us in January for
their annual walk around the school to see
what it is like to be a child at Canonbury.
Each year, governors look at a particular
subject and how we teach it. In this way,  
they have a picture of what teaching and
learning looks like when I present school
development plans and their impact during
termly meetings. This year, governors saw
Reading and Phonics across the school.
Governors also met with School Council,
along with Jemma, Year 5 teacher and Pupil
Voice leader. The council talked about
meeting Islington Councillors, visiting the
Houses of Parliament and plans they have for
raising money for charity. Governors asked
them about their opinions on their
Canonbury experience, and the council asked
them some incisive questions in return.

We are proud to receive recognition  
as a Music Mark school this year for
high quality music provision.
Meanwhile, we have progressed from
Bronze to Silver in our Healthy Schools
project, recognizing what we do to
support children’s health and well-
being,. We have  particular focus on
‘taste education’ in the classroom to
support healthy eating. This year we
are going for Gold! 

Boys Football Team - Regional Champions 
2025

Congratulations to Canonbury Boys Football
Team for their fantastic achievement in the
London regional football finals. After winning the
Islington tournament, we progressed to this
prestigious competition. The team’s dedication
throughout their  early morning training sessions
paid off, as they  , employed their tight formation
and strong tactics with consistency to win some
close games against  high class opposition. Now
they proceed to the  national finals! 

https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/news/latest-news/


Hi parents/carers of young people at Canonbury Primary School. My name is Uma and I work
Bright Futures, a service offered by Islington Council to support young people and
their families.
Is your young person....

-struggling academically?
-facing anxieties around attending school?
-struggling with morning routines and arriving late for school?
-presenting challenging behaviour at home?

I will be available at the school every other Thursday morning at 8:45am (book in at the school office) to have a
friendly chat about what we offer. I can signpost you to other services, offer information, advice, and guidance, book a
meeting with you and the school, and offer you a safe space to discuss what might be going on.
I know it can feel overwhelming and daunting at times to reach out, but no struggle is too small - we all need a little help
sometimes.

Amazing  Fundraising continues!

Fireworks: £1722.61 
Christmas Fair: £3233.91 
Y5 fundraising: £904.11 (Fireworks night snacks & waffles, cake stall and Xmas Fair lollipops)
Y6 fundraising: £449.56 (Fireworks night snacks, cake stall)
New Year Disco : £1000 +
Yr 4 Cake Stall: £300

TOTAL year to date - £7610.19

Yr 3 Lime Class - Swimming Lessons: Monday 3 - Friday 14 February - Highbury Pool - 2-3pm

Yr 6 Oak Class - Kench Hill residential trip: Monday 3 - Wednesday 5 February - Kent

Yr 6 Ash Class - Kench Hill residential trip: Wednesday 5 - Friday 7 February - Kent

Yr 3 Bay Class - Swimming Lessons: Monday 24 February - Friday 7 March - Highbury Pool - 2-3pm

Yr 3  - Celtic Harmony, Stone Age Day Camp: Thursday 27 February (packed lunch) 

Yr 4 - Thames Explorer - Greenwich: Friday 7 March (packed lunch)

Yr 3 - LSO Concert - Barbican: Monday 31 March -10.30-2.30 (packed lunch)

PTA Events

Yr 5 Snack Stall: Friday 7th February - from 3.15pm - Playground

Yr 2 Cake Stall: Friday 28th February - from 3.15pm - Playground

Key Dates for your Diary



Year 1 Chestnut - Aalia
Year 1 Pear - Sha’kai
Year 2 Beech - Olive
Year 2 Silver Birch - Amir
Year 3 Bay - Cheniyah
Year 3 Lime - Safwan
Year 4 Hawthorn - Teddy
Year 4 London Plane - Reuben
Year 5 Hornbeam - Ray
Year 5 Sycamore - Zahraa
Year 6 Ash - George W
Year 6 Oak - Yassin

Islington target is 96%

Reception - Cherry Class 0 Mins
Y1/2 -  Pear Tree Class - 25 Mins
Y3/4 -  Lime Tree Class - 44 Mins
Y5/6 -  Hornbeam Tree Class - 0 Mins

Canonbury 
 Superstars

This Week

Attendance, Punctuality & Superstar Winners 

School Attendance

Canonbury this week: 92.1%

Attendance Trophy

Rec  -  Apricot Tree Class 89%
Y1/2 -  Pear Tree Class 96%
Y3/4 -  London Plane Class 96%
Y5/6 -  Ash Tree Class 95%

Punctuality Trophy



*COME TOEVENTS**SPREADTHE WORD*

HELP at EVENTS
*Volunteer to help run a

stall
* Donate supplies for

events
*Bake for Cake Stalls

*Help with set up or clean
up at events

ADMINSTRATIVE HELP
*Help organise events

*Design posters
* Maintain PTA supplies in

the Dungeon
*Help research and apply

for grants
*Brainstorm new
fundraising ideas

VACANT ROLES
*Foundation Treasurer -
to manage accounts and

maintain financial records
*PTA Communications

Officer- to produce
materials to advertise and

report on PTA events

FINANCIAL HELP
*Find raffle prize donors

or other sponsorship
*Corporate Match

Funding
*One-off or monthly

donation
*Fundraise while you

shop - Give as You Live 

WAYS TO

GET

INVOLVED

Join the PTA Whatsapp Group to learn
more and stay informed or email

canonburypta@gmail.com or
canonburyfoundation@gmail.com 

CANON B U R Y
P T A  a n d  F o u n d a t i o n



Did you know that many companies offer their employees Matched Fund Schemes, whereby employers
match money raised by a given charity. 

As Canonbury Foundation is a registered charity, these schemes are an excellent way of raising additional
money for our school. Our Christmas or Summer Fair is an ideal time to ask your HR department if they
offer Matched Funding and a little bit of your time could raise double the funds for our school.

If you work for an organisation that has a Matched Funding Policy, any money you raise could be matched
by your employer. Companies may match the fundraising total for an event, or for the stall that their
employee is working on. Usually, the employee will need to supply them with a letter from the
organisation detailing the date and nature of the event, together with the total raised.

We understand that the high street banks, building societies, supermarkets and large corporations are
likely to do match funding, but these schemes are not exclusive to the major corporate giants. If you work
for an independent company, they may be interested in charitable giving through match funding too.

We would be grateful if you could see if your employer has a Matched Funding Scheme, or if they are
willing to match fund any of our events. If you can’t help out this time, but you know the company you
work for has a Matched Funding Policy, please let us know by emailing canonburypta@gmail.com or
canonburyfoundation@gmail.com 

Does your Employer offer a Corporate Match Funding Scheme?

CANON B U R Y
P T A  a n d  F o u n d a t i o n



Did you know there is a WhatsApp group for your class? This will
have been set up by your PTA class rep at some point to

communicate about PTA events but many parents find it useful for
organising birthday parties, lost property, queries on homework etc. 

If you’d like to join your class WhatsApp group, scan your class QR
code below:










